
           

 

Select Board Meeting Minutes-February 5, 2020 

 

 Present: 

 Selectman: Michael M. Ransmeier 

Selectwoman:  Jennifer L. Locke  

Selectman:  Harry McGovern 

 Administrative Assistant:  Robyn Gilmartin 

 

 

Regular meeting began at 7pm. 

A questionnaire addressed to the Board from the auditors was filled out and signed. 

A check was received from the LVFA for their portion of previously allocated money for 
personnel equipment. 

The Board appointed Jenn Locke as Health Officer and Harry McGovern as Deputy 
Health Officer. 

The lease agreement for the copier in the Select Board office was signed by the Board, 
Robyn will forward the agreement to the lease company. 

A driveway permit ruling from DOT for Dale and Jenn Locke’s property on Pearl Lake 
Rd. 

Checks were signed. 

Minutes from January 29 were revised and signed. 

The Board finalized drafts of statements of expenses and revenues and warrant articles 
for the upcoming Budget Hearing. 

. 

 

 

 



There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.  The 
foregoing minutes were approved on February 12, 2020, by the following 
members of the Select Board: 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
______________________________ 

Michael M. Ransmeier 
 
_______________________________ 
 Jennifer L. Locke 
 
_ ______________________________ 
 Harry McGovern 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


